the ROOM college

17th April, 2023
Dear Parents & Carers,

| hope everyone has had a lovely Easter break and is refreshed and ready to start our
summer term!

This term promises to be full of opportunities to improve our physical and mental fitness, to
get outside, build up our resilience and go on trips. We are looking forward to taking our
students to the Lake District towards the end of term then our annual Green Room Festival!

We will keep you posted about all these things in our weekly newsletter so please take the
time to have a look at this each week.

Tomorrow is an exciting day in the history of GRC as we welcome Tina Russell to join our
team as the new Head of GRC. As | said at parents evening, Tina has had a wealth of
experience in teaching and education management in Further Education colleges. As well as
a fascinating history of employment prior to this. Tina embodies our values of kindness,
curiosity and change and has already met the students on her interview day where she told
her story in morning meeting, taught a lesson and faced some challenging and insightful
questions from our student interview panel.

Tina will spend this term settling into her role and looking at ways to develop GRC even
further for the benefit of our students.

Please join me in welcoming Tina to the Green Room and | am sure you will have the
opportunity to meet with her soon.

We look forward to welcoming all our students tomorrow morning from 9.30am

Yours with kindness,
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Richard Allen
CEO The Green Room Foundation
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